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Comments: The closure is going to impact our limited riding areas in a negative way. We as riders already honor

the partial seasonal closure for the snowcat operation but with further closures some in the community have

expressed that if more areas are closed they will not honor any closures and will ride " everywhere they want"

and wilderness could be affected negatively as well. 

The closure of the remote campground areas is not a good thing either as it is detrimental to enjoyment of public

land by everyone who enjoys these areas regularly. 

With the expansion of Brundage mountain with more residents it seems counterproductive to close areas that this

influx of people will undoubtedly bring. Please consider the impact on our limited areas that we all enjoy

respectively already. 


